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Dates for the Diary:​

Term begins - Monday 2nd June​

Term ends - FRIDAY 18th July​

School Leaver Sports day - TBC 

REFLECTION ON LEARNING​
A very short term for us, but jam packed with learning 
nonetheless. The children have loved caring for the plants and 
watching them grow. They are taking their responsibility of 
watering for Incredible Edible very seriously! Our caterpillars are 
now fully formed butterflies. The children have made 
predictions about what colours the butterflies will be. We will 
soon be setting them free​
Pirate week was also a huge hit! This stemmed from children's 
interests in map making. They all loved digging for treasure, 
using boats in the water, walking the plank and discovering their 
pirate names!  

 

 

​
SCHOOL VISITS TO SOUTH MILFORD​
Visits to South Milford Primary School will take place on the 
10th/11th and 12th June. We will take a small group each day to 
go and explore their new classrooms and meet their teachers. 
The following week, the class teacher(s) is visiting us on 
Tuesday 17th/ Wednesday 18th & Friday 20th June. 
Communications have now also been made with any other 
schools but dates are yet to be confirmed!​
​
CHOKING HAZARDS​
Food Items such as grapes, olives and cherry tomatoes need to 

be cut as they pose a risk of choking to young children. These 
items need to be cut if included in a child's packed lunch.​

​
SUMMER SAFETY​
ALL children need a NAMED water bottle, a sun hat and a 
change of clothes. Suncream is provided for the afternoon 
session (factor 50) but please can you ensure children are 
creamed before arrival for the morning session. If your child 
requires a specific kind of suncream, please provide this named 
and in their bag.​
​

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION TIMES​
We are seeing an increasing number of families being late for 
drop off or collections. We understand sometimes this can't be 
helped but please can you make every effort to adhere to these 
times.. Arriving late causes disruptions for the group, often 
taking a member of staff away from their children and activity. 
Please also ensure you collect on time as late collections put 
time pressures and financial implications on staff in regards to 
their own children. ​
​
TAX FREE CHILDCARE ​
When paying through TFC please make sure you use the 
following registration number and postcode:​
Registration Number - 2734842​
Postcode - LS255AF​
FACEBOOK PAGE FOR EXISTING FAMILIES -(SEARCH)​
SOUTH MILFORD INVESTIGATORS.​
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